
Thursday 26th January 2017 

Hooray, Book Week is Coming! 

6th -10th February 

We have many exciting activities planned for Alwyn School Book Week to 

encourage a love of reading and talk about books. 

There will be a book fair in the school hall at 3.30pm from Tuesday 7th 

February until Friday 10th February.  

Your child has been given a Book Token that can be used as £1.00 off any 

book at the fair. Alternatively you could take the token to a book shop 

and exchange it for one of the World Book Day titles.   

On Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th February, Ruth Galloway, a 

published author/illustrator will be visiting and working with 

the children. She will be selling and signing her books from 

3.30pm on Monday 6th in the music room.  

Our Year 1 and 2 children will also be visiting the local library (Boyn 

Grove) to take part in some activities and investigate how libraries are 

organised. 

On the 8th and 9th February, Perform Drama group will also be working 

with the children to explore fairy tales and develop an interest in stories 

and books. 

Also, the children can come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character on Friday 10th February. It would be wonderful, 

if they could say who the character is and the book they are from. 

Half term challenge: they can also make a collage/model based on a book 

of their choice over the holiday. The collages will be displayed in school 

for all to see! Further details to follow. Happy Reading! 


